
Home Learning Reception- WB: 21st September 2020 

English Completed 
by... 

Spelling/Phonics:  We will be starting teaching phase 2 phonics this week with the sounds s/a/t/p 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DIpcahxNSU4  
This is a video to demonstrate each sound we will be teaching during phase 2 
and how to pronounce them correctly ready for the children to bring home their 
reading books. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=euxN7LGOoLc  
When teaching the children a new sound we will also teach them the Jolly 
Phonics action, please encourage your child to complete the actions whilst 
joining in with the singing. 

Every day 

Reading:  As well as reading your child’s reading book with them at least 3 times a week it 

is also important to develop your child’s love of reading by reading other stories 

with them.  

Please read your child’s new Book Trust story ‘The Runaway Pea’ with them.  

Talk to your child about the pictures in the story and what they can see. Also 

encourage your child to talk about their favourite part.  

There are lots of reading tips for parents inside the front cover of the book.  

 

Wednesday 
23rd 
September 

Writing:  Please work with your child to write their name independently.  
Whilst your child is writing their name please encourage them to use the correct 
pencil grip and form their letters correctly. 

 

Every day 

Maths:  

Maths  This week’s maths homework has been set on Purple Mash. Please get your child 
to complete the activity shown below which has lots of games designed for 
children in early years. You can find the task shown below by clicking on the 
‘2do’s’ button which will be at the top of the screen when your child logs on.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 28th 
September  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DIpcahxNSU4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=euxN7LGOoLc


Curriculum  

People & 
Communities  

Talk homework with parents 
As part of our current topic ‘Being Me in my World’ we would love to know more 
about your child and your family. Please discuss with your child what they would 
like us to know about them and fill in the sheet on the page below.  

Monday 28th 

September  

On-going project-  We would like to know all about your family for our topic of ‘Being Me in my 
world’– Can you draw us a picture of all the people in your house and label it? 

 

 

Don’t forget- we love seeing your home learning. You can always take a photo and email to 

school on info@greenhill.theharmonytrust.org or tweet us @Greenhill_HT 

We are looking forward to seeing what you have been up to.  

Thanks,  

Miss Savage and Miss Bradshaw 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Talking home Learning for week beginning 21/9/2020  

Please sit with your child and discuss what they would like us to know about them such as who is in their family, what 

they enjoy to do at home and any hobbies they have. Write what they tell you below and return to school so we can look 

at them together. Thanks 

  


